
From: Kelly - KB FITNESS

Sent: 22 September 2023 15:52 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning Objec*on: 2023/3081/P 

 
To Camden Planning Department 
 

I would like to formally object to the following planning application: 2023/3081/P 

 
After being refused a Certificate of Lawfulness, the owner appears to be attempting to circumvent 
longstanding planning regulations. Submitting the same plans individually rather than collectively does 
not alter the content of the application. Please regard the applications as a collective, rather than 
individually. 
 
If a conservation area is to be truly respected, it ought to indeed be protected. I therefore urge you to 
stick to your original decision, to reject these applications. Deception should not be rewarded with 
your blessing. 
 
The fact that building works continue, despite the aforementioned refusal, is demonstrative of the lack 
of respect this owner has for the area.  
 
The noise pollution is unbearable. The impact on the biodiversity is profound. 
 
The owner should not have the right to radically transform the once beautiful space we all reside 
within. 
 
Kelly Bunyan  

 

 


